

Juniors' Weekly Newsletter Form II 29th September 2023

Dear Parents,

We have had another very good week in Form II. Both Mrs Jackson and I are seeing steady improvement in Form II's organisation and we have been very impressed with the way they have settled back into the school routine.

In English this week, we have continued to read our class read 'How to Train Your Dragon'. The children have continued to focus on using speech in their writing along with the use creating fantastic descriptive pieces for the reader. This is in preparation for their first big write this coming week in which they will be doing their own, 'How to Train Your Dragon' type story.

In our Maths lessons, the children have continued to work on place value to 10,000 including partitioning numbers up to 10,000 with particular emphasis placed on the use of the part-whole model. They have also started to use number lines up to 10,000. I have also been particularly impressed with all their work on Times-Tables Rockstar's and all children are showing more fluency in their tables.

The homework schedule will be as follows:

Monday - will be Times-Tables, Tuesday – will be Mental Maths, Wednesday - will be English, Thursday – will be French and Friday – will be spellings.

I will give children the new spellings on Monday so this can be completed any time through the week. I also expect that children complete 20 minutes every night of Times-Tables Rockstar's. As always if you have anything you would like to chat about please email me at m.mullis@froebelian.co.uk.

If we could also make sure your children have spare Lamy cartridges that would be fantastic as they are starting to run out.

We hope you have a lovely weekend.

Mr Mullis and Mrs Jackson

Calendar Dates -

	October	
l	Mon 2	Harvest Festival Assembly
	Thurs 5	Parent Forum 8:15-9:15am